
 

 

 
4th April 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The final day of the Spring term has arrived. A term that started with snow disruption and ended with an 

Osted inspection! 

 

We have received the initial feedback and now will wait for the final published report, which will arrive in 18 

working days. The feedback has been positive, and we will look forward to sharing this with you when it 

arrives. What I can share is how proud we have been of our students during this week. They have certainly 

demonstrated the very best of our school by being so welcoming, polite and friendly. 

 

As a result of the inspection, the planned parent forum on Thursday 24th April will now be moved to Thursday 

22nd May 2025. This will give me further opportunity to talk about the features of our school that have been 

recognised and that we can be proud of. I will also explain how we will use this inspection to keep moving 

forwards. 

 

Thank you to everyone who confirmed they would be attending the forum, we will assume that you are still 

able to attend unless we hear otherwise.  If you haven’t yet signed up, please click here to register. 

 

We return to the Summer term on Tuesday 22nd April. The next term is quite a short one in comparison but 

features some very important points in the year not least the start of the public exam season. We know that 

our Year 11s have been working really hard in preparation so we will continue to wish them well and give 

them all the support they need. 

 

The Summer term will hopefully see the glorious weather of the last few weeks continue. With this in mind we 

have made a slight amendment to our uniform policy. Please refer to this week’s Rossett News for more 

information. 

 

I know that everyone will be looking forward to the Easter break and the chance to relax, rest and spend 

time with family and friends but there is lots to look forward to when we return, including our takeover of 

Harrogate Parkrun on Saturday 26th April. In June, the sponsored walk will return and we will share more 

details in due course. There will also be Sports Day, Rewards Trips and Year 10 & 12 work experience. 

 

As always, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish you and 

your family a lovely Easter holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

T Milburn  

Headteacher  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xGL72LHrcE2snrs6Z-u4wen9b82ODVJBlXT_rpMQVpxUQzVWUTFSQlZVN1VQWllES0MwUlg5RFpXQy4u
https://www.rossettschool.co.uk/rossett-news-update-4-april-2025/

